[bookmark: _GoBack]“I am deeply saddened by the tragedy in Colorado and my thoughts and prayers go out to all of the victims and their family members.  Many people will have questions in the following months about what could have been done to prevent this tragedy from ever occurring.  However, we must avoid any knee-jerk reaction in response to this terrible act and be careful not to infringe upon the Second Amendment rights of law-abiding citizens,” said Senator Heller.
